
UPCOMING DATES 
 

TODAY, 8/18 
9:00am – Worship Gathering 
 

MONDAY, 8/19 
5:00pm – Call Committee meeting 
 

NEXT SUNDAY, 8/25 
9:00 am – Worship Gathering 
1:00-8:00pm – Larson Gathering/Lentz Hall in use 
 

 Welcome to Bethel! We’re glad you’re here! 

Tenth Sunday after Pentecost · August 18, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Join us every Sunday for:  
9:00—Worship Gathering: Lutheran liturgy with a variety of musical styles 

10:15—GIFT (Growing in Faith Together): Cross+Generational Faith Formation Opportunities 
(on summer break through September 8th) 

 
In all our Worship and Faith Formation activities, we encourage everyone to come as they are, regardless 
of where they are on their faith journey. We firmly believe that there is no age limit in GOD’s house. Young 
or old, you are an essential part of our worship community. We encourage families with young children to 
sit near the front of the sanctuary so children can see what is happening and parents to help developing 
readers follow along with the congregation and the printed Order of Worship. 
 

 

WORSHIP TEAM 
THIS WEEK 

Reader: Jeff Dodge 
Ushers: Jeff and Lan Dodge 
Musical Talent: A Wing & A Prayer 
Sound: Rick Mendonsa 
Altar Care: Loraine Anderson 
Counters: Rick Mendonsa & Friend 

 

NEXT WEEK 
Reader: Seiler/Garman Family 
Ushers: Kelly Mendonsa 
Musical Talent: Audrey Gale 
Sound: Rick Mendonsa 
Altar Care: Loraine Anderson 
Altar Flowers: OPEN 
Counters: Rick Mendonsa & Friend 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

To meet our 2019 Operating Expenses 
each month, Bethel needs $7,667 

Giving in July 
8/4 = $3590 
8/11 = $681 
8/18 = $ 
8/25 = $ 

TOTAL for August  = $4271 
TOTAL for July = $6511 

Thanks for your ongoing support of 
Bethel’s Ministries!  

Online Giving is here!! 
Sign up for Online Giving at 

our website, 
bethelroseville.org 

You can make one-time 
donations or ongoing 

donations. No more having to 
remember your check! 

If you give online but still want to put 
something in the offering basket, there 

are slips on the table in the back of 
the sanctuary. 

August 6 – Audrey Gale 
August 18 – Rick Mendonsa 
August 22 – Trillium Struck 
August 24 – Susan Woods 
August 25 – Reagan Goss 
August 25 – William McBain 
August 27 – Rachel Linn 
 

Blessings to all August Birthdays; please let us 
know if we accidently left you off this list! 

Don’t forget to link your Amazon account to 
Bethel through the Amazon Smile Program.  

Starting your shopping at Amazon Smile is an 
easy way to donate to Bethel. 

If you’re not signed up yet, there are directions 
available in the back of the sanctuary. 

Coming Sunday, September 8th! 
 

We will again be collecting school 
supplies for local teachers – we’re 
filling boxes of things like copier 

paper, pencils, construction paper, 
glue sticks, crayons, and more. Please 
grab a flier from the back table for 

more details!! 
 

Do you have other ideas for projects 
in the community that Bethel can be 

a part of? 
Contact Pastor Cindy to suggest it J 

Summer Giving Reminder 
Just a friendly reminder from your Leadership 

Team as vacation season gets underway. 
Please remember your Bethel offering pledges 
– either mail in your check, give when you are 

in town, or new this year, give online! 
Our summer budget gets tight while school’s 

out of session and every little bit helps. 
As always, thanks for all you do to support the 

ministries of Bethel! 
 



 

  

DATE DONOR REASON 
Aug 18 Mendonsa Rick’s 60th Birthday 

Aug 25 OPEN  
Sept 1 OPEN  
Sept 8 OPEN  
Sept 15 OPEN  
Sept 22 Woods God’s Goodness & Grace 

 

Upcoming Sanctuary Flower Donations 

August 31st & September 1st 

Join us for all the fun of camping 
without the hassle of pitching a tent 
or sleeping on the ground! 
 

Saturday 
BBQ at 5:00pm on followed by board 
games & s’mores! 

Sunday 
Pancake Breakfast at 8:00am  
Outdoor Worship at 9:00am 
 

Sign-up today for all the fun! 
You’re welcome to attend all or just 

selected activities – and if you want to 
pitch your tent and spend the night 

you are welcome to do so. J 
 

Mt. Cross Women’s Retreat 
New Date: September 20-22 

 

All women of Bethel are encouraged to 
consider heading to the Santa Cruz 
Mountains for Mt. Cross’s annual 

women’s retreat!!! 
 

$95 registration ($50 deposit) cost includes: 
Friday night refreshments, 3 meals on 
Saturday, & breakfast on Sunday; lodging 
in cabins; and the speaker, Rev. Sharon 
Amundson. (cost goes up $30 on Sept 1st)  
 

See website for more details: www.mtcross.org 
and talk with Jeri, Kelly, or Terri for carpooling 
or financial aid information. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Coming Soon at Bethel 

EVENT DAY DATE TIME 
AUGUST 
Camp Bethel Sat & Sun 8/31 – 9/1 5:00 PM Sat/8:00am Sun 

SEPTEMBER 
Leadership Team Meeting Thursday 9/5 6:00 – 8:00pm 

God’s Work Our Hands  Sunday 9/8 Details on flier 

Mt. Cross Women’s Retreat Fri – Sun 9/20-22  Check with Jeri or Kelly 

Stay in touch! 
Scan either the Messenger code or the QR code 

on the announcement kiosk with your smart 
phone, you can be a part of Bethel’s latest 

communication tool! 
Sign up to have easy access to our website and 

social media feeds all in one place – plus options 
for prayer requests, activity reminders, Sunday 

bulletin announcements, and more. 
Both members and visitors are encouraged to 

scan and check it out! 
 

 
 

It’s never too early to think about a trip 
to Mt. Cross – our “local” Lutheran 

camp in the beautiful Santa Cruz 
Mountains! 

 

Children in 3rd through 5th grade should 
plan on attending the Synod 

Elementary School Retreat 
October 11 – 13   

Check with Lisa for registration details 
 

Fall Fest & Homecoming 
Oct 5th 

A FREE Saturday celebration of what makes Mt. 
Cross Special – come see what the camp is all 

about & reconnect with old friends 
 

UFO Retreat 
Nov 15th – 17th  

A time for you to work on Unfinished Objects 
in the beauty of the redwoods. Free time for 

you to enjoy PLUS a worktable for your project 
needs. 

 

Advent Retreat 
Dec 6th – 8th  

 

Save these Dates and check with 
the Mt. Cross website for more 
information www.mtcross.org  

It’s hard to believe, but over the next few weeks all of 
Bethel’s students and teachers will return to their 

classrooms. We lift up in prayer all children and adults 
returning to school. We pray that they will have 

patience and joy in their learning, kindness in their hearts 
as they meet new people, and success in their pursuits. 

This year, we especially celebrate with Jacob Chan, 
Hadley Gale, Reagan Goss, and Jaelyn Saeger as they 

enter Kindergarten. 
 
 


